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Effective May 1st, 2025, Lifescan products, including One Touch test strips and meters, will no 
longer be included on the PDSL. 
 
To ensure a smooth transition, we recommend providers begin changing to a preferred blood glucose 
meter and test strip combination ahead of this date. 
 
The updated PDSL is found at  https://www.mainecarepdl.org/preferred-drug-lists.html.   Currently, 
many store branded supplies are available as preferred products through the Trividia line of glucose 
meters and test strips including through wholesaler label names. 
 
For questions, please contact the Optum Pharmacy Help Desk at 1-888-420-9711. Maine providers 
can also send inquiries via email to MaineHD@optum.com 
 
Thank you for your continued support in providing quality care to our members. 
 

 

To: MaineCare Providers 

From:    Jan Wright, Acting Associate Director of Pharmacy 

Date: April 18, 2025 

Re: Important Update to Preferred Diabetic Supply List 
(PDSL) 
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